Subject: FW: NLH Amended GRA - From NLH - Request for Further Extension to June 17, 2015 to
File Reply to Vale's Application

From: Geoffrey Young

Sent: June 9, 2015 3:53 PM

To: NL Public Utilities Board

NLH Amended GRA - To Parties - Revised Schedule - Vale's Application for an Order Compelling NLH to Fully Respond to
Certain RFIs

Ms. Blundon:

Hydro and Vale have been further discussing this matter over the past several days and it appears that a means is likely
available to provide sufficient information to address Vale's information needs in a more efficient and meaningful way, other
than strictly in the manner that the RFIs were posed.. As you will recall, the Board's letter of June 5, 2015 revised the schedule
for Hydro's response to tomorrow, June 10. As this work is ongoing, Hydro respectfully requests an additional extension until
June 17 to respond to these RFls.

Geoffrey P. Young
Senior Legal Counsel
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - a Nalcor Energy company





